GRIFFON BRUXELLOIS

 

HEALTH SCHEMES

 

Griffons are a healthy, robust breed. There are four breed clubs catering for their needs and each club encourages all members to have their dogs and bitches health checked before mating and at regular intervals thereafter, also we advise that puppies should be health checked before leaving the breeder whether their future be as show/ breeding stock or pets.

 

Although eyes do not present a problem each club strongly suggest that all breeding stock is eye tested to the BSAVA standards before mating and at 2 year intervals. The results to be sent to our health co-ordinator these along with the names of the dogs to be printed in the club’s publications

 

All four clubs have contributed large sums of money toward the funding of Syringomyelia research to ensure that this does not become a problem in our breed, to this end members are being encouraged to have their adults MRI scanned, this is being taken on board by many of our members and again the results are published after being submitted to the Health co-ordinator. We regularly hold auctions etc. to add money to the SM funds.

Our four Club’s fully support the Kennel Club’s “Fit For Life, Fit for Function campaign

